
 

December 23, 2013 

Hill Sokalski Walsh Trippier LLP 
2670-360 Main Street 
Winnipeg, MB  R3CX 3Z3 

Attention:  Christian Monnin 

Dear Sir: 

Re: NFAT Review – Extension of Report Deadline for La Capra Associates and Morrison 
Park Advisors 

This is further to your letter of December 13, 2013.  In your letter, you advised that two of the 
Independent Expert Consultants appointed by the Public Utilities Board, namely La Capra 
Associates and Morrison Park Advisors, were seeking an extension from January 13, 2014 to 
January 24, 2014 to file their reports in the NFAT Review. 

The PUB has considered your request and hereby approves an extension until January 24, 2014 
for these two Independent Expert Consultants to file their reports. 

Yours truly, 

“Original signed by” 
Kurt Simonsen  
Associate Secretary 

cc: Patti Ramage/Marla Boyd – Manitoba Hydro 
Bob Peters/Sven Hombach – Board Counsel 
Interveners of Record 

The Public Utilities Board Régie des services publics 
400 – 330 Portage Avenue 330, avenue Portage, pièce 400 
Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada R3C 0C4 Winnipeg (Manitoba) Canada R3C 0C4 
T 204-945-2638 / 1-866-854-3698 Tél. 204-945-2638 / 1-866-854-3698 
F 204-945-2643 Téléc. 204-945-2643 
Email :  publicutilities@gov.mb.ca Courriel : publicutilities@gov.mb.ca 
Website :  www.pub.gov.mb.ca Site Web:  www.pub.gov.mb.ca 

mailto:publicutilities@gov.mb.ca
mailto:publicutilities@gov.mb.ca
http://www.pub.gov.mb.ca/

